CITY OF FARMINGTON

Public Hearing Minutes August 27, 2012 6:35 p.m.

The City Council of the City of Farmington met on August 27, 2012, in the Council Chambers. The hearing was called to order by Mayor Landrum.

Councilmen present were: Larry Forsythe, Lynn Crites, Darrel Holdman, Mark Kellogg, Joe McMillen, Dennis Smith, Corey Gibson, and John Robinson.

Officials present were: Greg Beavers, Michelle Daniel, Tim Barnes, Floyd Massey, Bud Norman, Todd Mecey, Karen Roman, Rick Baker, and Paula Cartee.

Mayor Landrum stated that a Public Hearing is being held to gain input regarding:

A public hearing for citizens to be heard regarding the removal of certain real property from the Maple Valley Plaza Community Improvement District.

Greg Beavers, City Administrator, explained that Menard's is proposing to purchase property from Pulaski Bank, and they are requesting the property be removed from the CID.

The hearing was closed at 6:40 p.m.

Paula Cartee, City Clerk

September 13, 2012

Date Approved by Council

Mayor

9-17-2012

Date